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TWO MANAGEMENT OFFICIALS RESIGN WHILE UNDER 

INVESTIGATION FOR CONFLICTS OF INTEREST 

Activity Date: September 9, 2025 

Date Posted: September 22, 2025 

Case Number: 25-0104-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-348 

 

An Amtrak senior management official based in Washington, D.C., resigned from his 

position on July 17, 2025, and a senior director in Florida, resigned from his position on 

August 22, 2025. At the time of their resignations, both employees were under 

investigation by our office for alleged conflicts of interest with Amtrak vendors that 

were not disclosed to the company. The former senior management official is not 

eligible for rehire. 

 


